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FEBRUARY 
Sun 18th 10am 

Family Service  

St Andrew’s 

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd 

HALF TERM 

Mon 26th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

MARCH 
Thurs 1st 8pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

Fri 2nd 2pm 

PTA catch up meeting in 

school 

Sat 3rd 10am 

Cross Country  at The 

Croft Y5/6 

Wed 7th 4pm 

Boys football tournament 

at Meon Vale  

Fri 9th 4pm 

PTA Friday Film Night 

Wed 14th 4pm 

Girls football tournament 

at Meon Vale  

Wed 28th 

Whole school trip to    

Coventry Cathedral 

 

Class 4 will be sharing their 

learning in  Celebration     

Assembly on  Friday 2nd 

March at 2.45pm 
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Gardening 
 
We would like to start  some gardening projects after half term and 
would really appreciate it if anyone is able to donate any bags of 
compost or packets of the following seeds:- sweet peas,             
nasturtiums, sunflowers, poppies, wildflower mixes, carrots,      
courgettes, lettuce and salad leaves.  
 

Forest School 
After half term, Classes 2 and 4 will be starting their Forest 
School sessions. Class 4 will have their session on Monday     
afternoons and Class 2 will be on Wednesday afternoons. As 
always, the children should bring in plenty of warm layers and 
appropriate footwear.  
 
Sporting Stars 

Congratulations to all our KS2 athletes who took part in the last 
cross country event of the season at Stratford Recreation 
Ground. A particular mention to Ella and Flynn in Year 5 who 
came 5th and 3rd in their races. Thank you to Mrs Gray and Mr 
Strangwood for their work with the TG team and to all the families 
for their support. 

 
Pancake Day 
Thank you very much to all our families who sent in pancakes and frying 
pans on Tuesday for our TG Pancake races. In spite of the weather, the 
children were all able to compete in their year group races.  
 
 
Defibrillator Fundraising 

The children had great fun creating a giant copper heart on 
Wednesday and in the process, learning about the importance of 
the newly installed defibrillator. Thank you for sending the children 
in with spare coppers, we raised the magnificent amount of 
£110.83 for the Saving Hearts Foundation. Our thanks go to Jo 
Wilson and Mary-Anne Vitty for organizing and supervising this 

event. 
 

PTA Meeting 

There will be a PTA meeting at the Blue Boar on Thursday 1st March at 8pm and a 
catch up meeting the following day, Friday 2nd March, at 2pm in school. Come along 
and get involved! Everyone welcome! 

NEWSLETTER  

16th February 2018 
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Star of The Week    

Isaac Talbot               Class 1 

Lilia Talbot               Class 2  

Scarlett Neal               Class 3 

Finley Wise              Class 4 


